



Our Ref: SST/HBr

Thursday 11th June 2020

Dear Parents/Guardians,

To help us plan and prepare for opening our doors more widely on the 22nd June it would be helpful for us to know your intention in terms of sending your son or daughter back to school. Can I now please ask that you email the school at office@thedustonschool.org by Wednesday 17th June 2020 if you wish your child to return to school.

Yours faithfully,

Mr Strickland Principal

Mr S Strickland – BA (Hons), MA, NPQH Principal











